Town of Shelby Planning Board Minutes

February 4, 2014 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Larry Hill
Brad Pask
Gary Watts
Gary Berger
Karl Snyder, excused

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by chairman Kirk Myhill. Minutes from the December 3, 2013
meeting were read and moved for acceptance by Gary Berger and seconded by Gary Watts. Motion passed.
Minutes from January 7, 2014 meeting will be read at the March 4, 2014 meeting.

Old Business:

Sign regulations pertaining to the number of signs allowed on one premise and LED sign regulations to be
carried over to next meeting to allow more input from Dave Schubel, Town Attorney.

Discussion on dumps, dumping and landfills tabled until the next meeting for more information on this subject.

Junkyard Regulations will be carried over to next meeting while we review the Town of Ridgeway’s local law
which is very specific and detailed.

New Business:

None

Larry Hill moved to adjourn the meeting, Gary Berger seconded, motion passed.
Next meeting is March 4, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary



